

Women's Club of New Seabury

December 2018

Looking Back.....

The "We Care" Giving Fair was another successful FUNdraiser for our beneficiaries. After months of preparation, the day arrived and our members and guests turned out to support these worthy causes on a rainy, windy day.

With the recent addition of interactive contests, i.e., Heads or Tails game; Wine Toss; Chinese Auction, along with the Bakery Table, the Basket Table, Gift Certificate table; Super Silent Auction table, there was something for everyone and participation was great!

After a delicious luncheon, there were games of fun, and finally a Grand Prize Drawing from the sale of Raffle Tickets. The grand prize winner was member, Ann Marie Higgins, who also was part of the Ways and Means commit-

tee and put in many hours to assure the success of the Fair!

CONGRATULATIONS, Ann-Marie!



\$1,000 Ann Marie Higgins
\$500 Mike Rubino
\$250 Sandy Grainger

SET UP DAY: Before the day of the Giving Fair, comes weeks of preparation and then set up day! All the decorations, game tables; auction items and luncheon tables are set by a team of worker bees— An outstanding job was done this year by Susan Finkle for the WOW FACTOR of all the displays.









And then the day gets under way. A good party needs lots of enthusiastic and generous guests.

Thank you all for attending and participating in this annual event. We raised over \$16,000 again this year.











A Note of Appreciation

You have most likely heard by now that the 2018 WE CARE Giving Fair was a huge success! The fun and enjoyment would not have been possible if not for the hard work and dedication of Co-Chairs Susan Finkle and Janet Kinnally. We applaud them, and the Ways and Means Committee who assisted in the planning and execution of this special event. Congratulations for a job well done!

Appreciation also goes out to the membership and Board for your volunteerism, donations, generosity and support. With your help, Women's Club of New Seabury is able to assist local food pantries and shelters, and the Mashpee Scholarship Foundation Trust.

All member donors will be acknowledged in the next newsletter.

Enjoy the holidays! Looking forward to seeing you in the New Year!

Mary Jane Richardson, President

LOOKING AHEAD.....

It seems very fitting that after our successful "We Care" Giving Fair, we have a luncheon to honor the people who represent the organizations that are supported with our Giving Fair proceeds. They do so much good for our community of Mashpee and surrounding towns. So please join us for the December 11 luncheon at the Popponessett Inn, where we will hear from the Falmouth Service Center, Mashpee Council on Aging, the Boys and Girls Club, St. Vincent de Paul, and Mashpee Scholarship Foundation Trust; and after lunch, we continue our tradition of a holiday grab!

Please see enclosed flyer and make your reservation today!



Women's Club of New Seabury cordially invites you to

Luncheon and Gifts



Tuesday, December 11, 2018 Popponesset Inn

Socializing and check-in begin at 11:30am. Luncheon is served at 12:00pm, followed by presentations to the beneficiaries of our 2018 "We Care" Giving Fair and our traditional "Yankee Swap."

Participants in the "Yankee Swap" should bring a wrapped gift valued at \$5 – yes, only \$5!

Payment of \$25 per person must be received by <u>December 4</u> to confirm your reservation.	Contact
Kitty Gold at 508-477-5106 if you have questions.	

Please complete the reply slip below.

Website: www.womensclubofnewseabury.com

REPLY SLIP – Must be received by Tuesday, December 4, 2018

Your name: _______ \$25.00

Your guest(s): ______ \$25.00 pp

Please send this slip and your payment of \$ _____ (payable to WCNS) to WCNS, P.O. Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649.